
!!
This story of success did not happen over night and was done on a very 

modest budget.  It was through their genuine passion, love, and devotion 

to the Arabian breed that this story became one of success.  It is truly 

an inspiration for those with a passion and a dream, to pursue that 

dream and make it a lifestyle!
!
We are very excited to announce that during this years Scottsdale 

Arabian Horse that Tom and Arlene Miller will be honored with a LIFETIME 

ACHIEVEMENT Award!  This honor is being given by the ever prestigious 

Arabian Professional & Amateur Horseman's Association Sunday evening 

February 22 2015.  This also landmarks a unique occasion in that Judd 

Miller (Tom and Arlene's son) was honored with a Arabian Professional 

and Amateur Horseman's award for Working Western Trainer of the year and 

Dr. Trevor R. Miller (Tom and Arlene's Grandson) is a winner of an 

Arabian Professional and Amateur Horseman's award for Junior showman of 

the year, thus marking THREE generations of A.P.A.H.A Horsemen Award 

Honoree's!!!
!
It is with great delight that G.G.A.H.A humbly congratulate the life 

work of Tom and Arlene Miller, and thank them for the contributions that 

the legendary breeding program of Miller Arabians has given the Arabian 

Breed.



